
 Talanoa Ako Learning Conversation Interviews: 
 Wednesday 29 March & Thursday 30 March 2023 

 Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 Talanoa Ako Learning Conversation Interviews will take place on Wednesday 29 March from 

 12.30pm-7.00pm and Thursday 30 March from 3.15pm-5.30pm. The purpose of these meetings is to 

 support learning and raise achievement for your child together. 

 Please note that school will finish at 12.00pm on Wednesday 29 March to accommodate the interviews. 

 Bookings for the TalanoaAko Learning Conversation Interviews can be made online at 

 www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  using the booking code  jyjnm 

 Each interview will take 15 minutes. Bookings can be made to meet with your child’s classroom teacher 

 and also the Maths and Reading support teachers if your child participates in these programmes. These 

 Talanoa Ako Learning conversations will be held in your child’s classroom. 

 Specialist areas will also be open for you to meet with these teachers but you do not need to book in a 

 time with them. 

 The Talanoa Ako Learning Conversation Interviews will involve the student, you and the classroom 

 teacher discussing and reflecting on your child’s strengths, things they are proud of and also setting two 

 goals for the year. This is also an opportunity for you to share your thoughts around your child’s learning 

 for the first part of this year. Can you please complete the information below before the interview and 

 bring it along for discussion. 

 ●  My child’s strengths are : 

 ●  My child’s interests are: 

 ●  Things I am proud of them for: 

 ●  What I would like my child to 

 achieve/get better at this year 

 with their learning: 

 Should you have any queries, please contact Deputy Principal Mrs Hughes via email 

 thughes@mri.school.nz  or telephone through the school  office 620 8508. 

 We look forward to seeing you all soon at the Talanoa Ako Learning Conversation Interviews. 

 Kind regards, 

 Tracey Hughes 

 Deputy Principal 
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